
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 13, 2014 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

We are writing this letter because we need your help. 

The Fairfield Warde Community is committed to establishing and maintaining a learning environment in 

which each student can prosper and grow throughout their journey to adulthood.  The learning 

environment is often referred to as school climate. 

Each year we ask students, teachers, and parents / guardians to complete a school climate survey.  The 

results of the survey tell us where things are working well and where we need to focus our attention to 

improve. 

This year the survey will be administered through Infinite Campus and will be available to complete from 

October 20th through October 31st and we are counting on your support and participation. The 

directions to access the survey can be found on the reverse side of this letter.   

We are looking to hear from all our families, so please show that Mustang Spirit and complete the 

survey today or maybe tomorrow, but no later than October 31st!  Your opinions are very important to 

us.  Let’s work together and help us make a good school even better for all our kids. 

Thank you in advance for your participation in the Fairfield Warde School Climate Survey.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

James J. Coyne      Leonora P. Campbell 
Headmaster     President, FWHS PTA 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

DIRECTIONS OR ACCESSING AND COMPLETING THE ON-LINE SURVEY 

You must have an Infinite Campus Portal Account to complete the survey.  If you do not have one, 

please contact our Main Office at 203-255-8449. You will receive an e-mail from Andrea Leonardi, 

School Climate Coordinator for the Fairfield Public Schools.  The e-mail will contain a link to the IC Portal. 

1.  Log in to Infinite Campus as you normally do 

2. Look in your IC inbox for the link to the survey 

3.  Click on the link and complete the survey 

4.  When you have finished the survey, click on “complete survey” 

 

N.B. The survey has been constructed on Infinite Campus so that all respondents’ answers are 

anonymous.  We will only be able to ascertain if a survey has been completed, not what the individual’s 

responses were.  Also, if you do not have internet access, please contact the Main Office and we will 

arrange for you to complete the survey. 

 


